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FORD MOTOR COMPANY ISSUES SAFETY RECALL FOR
SELECT 2019 RANGER SUPERCAB VEHICLES FOR
RIGHT-FRONT SEAT BELT ASSEMBLY ISSUE

Jul12, 2019 | DEARBORN, Mich.

DEARBORN, Mich., July 12, 2019 — Ford Motor Company is issuing a safety recall for select 2019
Ranger SuperCab vehicles for the right-front seat belt. In affected vehicles, the right-front seat
belt may have been improperly assembled. Improperly assembled seat belts may not adequately
restrain occupants in a crash, increasing the risk of injury.

Ford is not aware of any reports of accident or injury related to this condition.

This action affects approximately 7,580 vehicles in the United States and federal territories and
approximately 400 in Canada.

Affected vehicles were built from June 18, 2018, to June 18, 2019, at Michigan Assembly Plant in
Wayne, Michigan.

Dealers will inspect and, if necessary, replace the right-front seat belt assembly. The Ford
reference number for this recall is 19523.

About Ford Motor Company

Ford Motor Company is a global company based in Dearborn, Michigan. The company designs,
manufactures, markets and services a full line of Ford cars, trucks, SUVs, electrified vehicles and
Lincoln luxury vehicles, provides financial services through Ford Motor Credit Company and is
pursuing leadership positions in electrification, autonomous vehicles and mobility solutions. Ford
employs approximately 196,000 people worldwide. For more information regarding Ford, its
products and Ford Motor Credit Company, please visit www.corporate.ford.com.

https://media.ford.com/content/fordmedia/fna/us/en/news/2019/07/12/ford-motor-company-issues-safety-recall.html
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